
Notice of Re-publication of Lewisham’s Electoral 
Register on 31 January 2020 

 
 
The Electoral Registration Officer for Lewisham, Kim Wright, has declared that 
we shall republish Lewisham’s electoral register on 31 January 2020.  
 
The purpose of this new publication is to enable changes to the polling district 
boundaries as a result of our 2019 review of polling districts and places.  
 
The new version of the register will be provided to all parties, credit reference 
agencies and other recipients of the register, as required by law.  
 
The relevant Acts are; Representation of the People Act 1983 (section 13/3) 
and Representation of the People Regulations (reg 36). 
 
Kim Wright 
Electoral Registration Officer 
London Borough of Lewisham 


